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I do not support this bill in any way, shape or form. We have already seen how inept 

this State can be in protecting its citizens from "hacks" that get access to citizen 

information including Voter Registration. And I do not support this bill as we don't 

need to put more stress on our educational system here in OR to be responsible for 

voter registration. That isn't smart nor necessary. Here's a thought - figure out how to 

make existing systems safe and secure! 


